

May 3, 2001

Ms. Mary Galvin
7th Floor Science and Engineering Library
Wayne State University
Detroit, MI 48202
CAMPUS

Dear Mary:

Thank you for your work as chair of the DALNET Web Site Committee. I know the early months on this project were frustrating for both you and your committee and I appreciate your willingness to stick with this process as DALNET evolved. The positive feedback we have received on the "new" Web Site reflects on your efforts to help DALNET introduce the new look for its Web Site.

I am sorry you had to resign from the committee due to your job change. It has been a pleasure to work with you on this project and I look forward to continuing to work with you in your new capacity at Wayne State University.

Sincerely,

Scott P. Muir

DALNET Project Lead

Cc: Phyllis Jose, DALNET Board of Directors, chair

Michael Piper, DALNET Director

Jeff Trzeciak, Assistant Director, WSU Library Systems

Louise Bugg, Director, WSU Library Technical Services and Systems